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It is hard to believe we are in our final week of the season and thinking about the 
next one already. Our final competition night will be held this Wednesday 17th 
March, we look forward to seeing you all there. Thank you for those athletes and 
parents who enjoyed a sausage sizzle with us last Friday, it is so great to see so many 
families getting involved and helping out, so thank you.

End of Season
We are excited to announce our end of season celebration night, which will be held 
on Friday 30th April 2021 at Club Macquarie. Doors will open at 5.30pm and the 
presentation of awards will begin at 6pm. We will have a disco for the athletes to 
enjoy. It should be a great night we hope you can all make it to help celebrate what 
an amazing season the club has had.

Annual General Meeting
The AGM will also be held during the presentation night on 30th April 2021. This will 
begin at 7pm and all members are encouraged to attend. It is a great opportunity for 
our members to see what a great season we have had, welcome the new committee 
on board and see what plans we have for the future of Macquarie Hunter Athletics 
Club.

Committee Positions 21/22 Season
All committee positions are officially open for nominations. Please visit our website 
to download a form and return by 16th April 2021. It is a great opportunity to meet 
new people, have your say and give back to a fantastic community club. Please 
contact the secretary if you require any additional information.   

State Championships
Goodluck to all of our athletes who are representing our club at the State 
Championships over the next two weekends. We wish you the best of luck in all of 
your events and look forward to seeing some fantastic results. 

Other Results
As a club we are always proud of our athletes, including those who come along 
every Friday night and try their best and achieve outstanding results and PB’s. Well 
done to those athletes who show consistency and determination each week, we 
would not be here without you. We are also very proud of the athletes who choose 
to take their talents on the track to representative carnivals including Country 
Championships, State Combined and Junior State Carnivals and continue to surprise 
us with amazing results. Congratulations to all athletes on a wonderful season, we 
look forward to celebrating these achievements with you at our end of season party 
night on April 30th.
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COMING UP
Wednesday 17th March
Final Carnival Night
Program 1 

Saturday 20th March
AWD Carnival 

Sat & Sun 20/21st March
State Championships
U9-U12 SOPAC

Saturday 27th March
AWD Carnival 

Sat & Sun 27/28th March
State Championships
U13-U17 SOPAC 

End of season Celebration
Friday 30th April 2021
6pm - 10pm
Club Macquarie

Annual General Meeting
Friday 30th April 2021
7pm - 8pm
Club Macquarie

See you all next season!

Thank you to our local 
sponsor Hunter Valley IT

Working with you,
for you.
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UNIFORMS

REGO PACKS
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Those who ordered uniforms 
online should now be available  
for pick up in the office on 
Wednesday evening. We 
apologize for the delay in 
shipment from Sports Magic.

There are still some registration 
packs that have not been 
picked up. All athletes must 
be registered and have an 
age patch and number clearly 
visible when competing. Just 
a reminder this is crucial if 
competing at other carnivals 
in particular State and must 
include the Coles patch on the 
front.


